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Bilton Village Hall consists of a Chairman, Vice Chairman, Secretary, Treasurer and 3 
trustees. The village hall has experienced a small profit this year, with numerous changes 
within the committee and the new members establishing themselves. We are actively 
seeking new members and would like to recruit a further 2 to 3 members by using word of 
mouth and social media. 
There has been a steady rise in the use of the hall not just from clubs but also from the 
use of fundraising within the Hall. Our objective is to increase the use of the hall by offering
the chance of additional sessions to the existing hirers and proactively advertising hire of 
the hall for events such as birthday parties and weddings etc. There are prospects of new 
users coming into the hall this year so hopefully this will carry on the rise we have seen 
since last year.  
2015/2016 saw the committee concentrate on the use of the hall and improving the 
facilities, we installed a new kitchen area and renovated the toilets. This has helped us to 
advertise the hall for use for birthday parties and weddings etc. Also we started to renovate
the changing rooms which had fallen into a state of disrepair. This helped us attract a new 
open age football team and hopefully more teams will follow. 
We have held more birthday parties than ever this year and long may this trend continue. 
We have also held a couple of wedding evening celebrations which helped raise funds for 
the play park facilities. We hope to improve the play park very soon by adding some new 
pieces of equipment. 
In terms of financial activities, the procedure for using the money has not changed 
however after consulting with the accountant we have now a petty cash system in place for
instant cash, this is kept in a locked secure container. The bank balance for the village hall 
account is not allowed to go under £6000, all capital expenditure is brought to the 
meetings and approved or declined. All money should go through the treasurer and money
brought by the treasurer to bank in order to keep all money recorded. 
There are no debts for the village hall just a few outstanding payments from users within 
the hall that we expect to receive very soon. 
 
In summary the hall is where we expect it to be given loss of committee members and new
members settling in. We hope to carry on the upward turn of financial income and hope to 
attract more regular users.   
 

Kind regards
Paul Walton
Chairman Bilton Village Hall and Memorial Playing Fields



Financial Review 15-16  

The Village Hall has experienced a good strong year, this is through numerous parties and Weddings 

that have had good support from local people. Introduced in the summer was carboots and these 

too were a good success bringing in lots of money to support the decorating and development of the 

changing rooms. 

Petty Cash system has been working well, with money and change available when necessary this is 

regularly reconciled and banked any excess. Regular invoices are raised and paid efficiently and the 

Village hall has no debts outstanding.  
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